
★Welcome!★

Hey! My name is Cal Athmann (they/them) and I

am your RA for the 2024-2025 school year! I am

looking forward to meeting all of you and having a

fun year.

I am majoring in Biochemistry, I work for the

school newspaper, the Oracle, and I love attending

every campus event that I possibly can. Some of my

hobbies include drawing, crocheting, painting,

reading, writing, and exploring nature. I also have

fun watching movies and TV shows as well as

listening to many genres of music (and I would

LOVE to hear what movies, TV shows, and music

you like!) I find animals to be very adorable so if

you have pets you are required to show me

pictures!! (not really but I would love to see them).

This is my second semester as an RA and I am very

passionate about making your experience on this

floor the best it can be!

It is very important to stay in touch with your roommate leading up to move-in and

while living together! Good communication can solve many conflicts and often prevent

issues altogether.

My email is cathmann01@hamline.edu

PLEASE reach out to me if you have any questions or just want to get in touch. I am

very excited to meet you all and have an enjoyable year!


